Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting
November 5th, 2014

Meeting called to order by Chris Yearwood at 7:33 PM

Meeting Minutes: Membership meeting minutes read by Stephen Tillman: Unanimously approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Given by James Bell. Current balance is $21,825.50. Unanimously Approved as amended.
Membership Report: Given by Chris Yearwood. 130 Members. Up 2 member from last month

Old Business:

By-laws committee was not able to get changes approved before the printing of the annual ballots. The by-laws changes will have to
g0 on a separate ballot.

If The Club runs Allies Axis at SGMP we will not have access to the site for set-up until Sunday morning. If we cannot get access
early enough on Sunday morning the event will have to be held at Moultrie.

Bryan Batchelor may have found someone to cater Moultrie events.

After several attempts, no one has been able to contact the person who did the burnout in front of the Moultrie office. This person will
not be welcome at any future events until restitution has been made.

The Match Tour will be held on June 5th-7th at Moultrie. The membership needs to decide if the Match Tour will count as a regular
points event for Dixie Region.

New Business:

Allies Axis trophies need to be designed. Stephen Tillman will create the design. If the design is ready soon enough it may be used for
t-shirts.

Tracy and Robert Lewis will chair the November event and it will be a Turkey Shoot Out style event.
The End of the Year banquet will tentatively be held on January 10th, 2015. Steve Seymore will take care of reserving the room.
Other Business:

Meeting adjourned at 8:34 PM



